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Tuesday 18th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to invite parents/carers to come to our next Shared Lesson on Wednesday 26th 

March 2-3pm.  
 

The children will be sharing their reading skills with you in this shared lesson and it would be lovely if you 
would like to join us for this to support your child with this.    
 
The shared lesson will take place in your child’s classroom, so please come to the door where you 
usually drop them off for 2pm. We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings but we will be taking 
photographs of the shared lesson and uploading them onto Google classroom, so you will all be able to 
see what we get up to, even if you are unable to attend.  

 
If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for 
your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Hollidge 
Year 6 Teacher 
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